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16th September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our topic this term, I have arranged a visit to Park Hall Farm on Monday 13th October. The children 
will take part in a Stone Age Roundhouse experience. As part of the Roundhouse activities children will have 
the opportunity to dress up in tabards, paint their faces with ‘blue woad,’ visit the roundhouse to discover how 
the building was made and experience what it was like to live in Iron Age times. They can grind wheat with 
stones at the Roundhouse, and they will also take part in a weaving workshop where they will weave their 
own bracelet. Time permitting, they will be able to meet some of the animals at the farm. 
 
The cost of this educational visit is £23.08; this includes the coach fare and workshop/activities. Although 
there is no obligation to contribute this money, I am afraid the visit cannot go ahead unless parents are willing 
to make this voluntary contribution. On application to the Head Teacher, charges may be waived or reduced 
under certain circumstances. 
 
We plan to leave school by coach at 9.15am, returning by 3.00pm. All children will need a packed lunch (no 
glass bottles please). Children should be able to carry their own food and drink in a small bag/rucksack. No 
spending money required. School uniform is to be worn, and children should wear comfortable shoes; school 
shoes or trainers are fine and bring a waterproof coat or jacket.  
 
Please use the SchoolMoney facility to pay and give consent for your child to go on this trip. Payment is due 
by 6th October.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
C Tandy & N Delaney-McGaw 
 
Miss Tandy/Mrs Delaney-McGaw 
Year 3 Teachers 


